
Covid 19 Directives from Pine Crest Golf Club 

 

What we are doing to keep  everyone safe: 

1) All golfers must book online…no walk-ons! 

2) Golf cars…single rider only.  Those who purchased car packages will pay the rate quoted.  Individuals 

will pay $20 per person per car.  The extra cost is to pay staff to clean and sanitize cars after each use. 

We are working on ways to rotate the cars so that one does not go back out after just being returned 

without being sanitized.  

3) Tee times will remain the same. 

4) We have contacted our credit/debit card provider and will have a contactless machine in the Pro Shop 

for those who need to pay for membership by card.  WE STRONGLY urge members to pay by E-TRANSER. 

5) This can be done by through your bank, but be cognizant of your limits.  You can email payments to 

‘office@pinecrestgolfclub.com’  Use password MEMBERSHIP if prompted 

6) Handicap computer will be off limits.  Do your scoring on your phone or home computer. If this is not 

possible for you, one of our staff members will enter your score for you.  Do not touch any part of the 

computer, mouse or keyboard. 

7) Club storage will be open but no cleaning. If you are not comfortable touching other people’s carts to 

get yours out, we ask that you bring your own bottle of hand sanitizer.   

8) Locker rooms and use of lockers is off limits.  Leave locker items in your car. 

9) No rakes or ball washers will be on the course and flags must remain in the hole.  One of our 

Members, Vic Tanner has manufactured a gadget for the pins for you to get your ball out very easily 

without touching the flag pole.  We commend Vic on his ingenuity on this.  Also benches are off limits. 

10) The kitchen will be open for limited hours.  That is still being finalized.  Food selections will be grab 

and go only.  Sandwiches, Burgers, Dog, Fries and Wraps, no cutlery or plates allowed.  Please call 705-

743-3812 to place orders 

11) Bar will be open…if you want beverages to go on the course you must bring your own cooler.  We 

will provide product and ice only.  These hours are being worked on also. 

12) Porta-Potties on the course will have signs saying ‘USE AT OWN RISK’.  We highly recommend you 

have your own sanitizer for after use. 

13) Washrooms will be sanitized on an ongoing basis. 

14) The door at the 10th Tee will be kept closed in order to limit number of people in the building.   



15) The pro shop door will be for pro shop business as well as washroom entrance. 

16) You can access the food area by entering in the door specified and exiting by the door specified.   

17) Please keep in mind that all this may change on a moments notice.  It is too fluid a situation now to 

not expect changes. 

18) We are still trying to figure out how our leagues  will operate, but at this time we ask that there be 

no league play until at least June.   

19) When you finish your round we ask that you please leave the premises. 

We ask that you abide by the governing rules and adhere to 

the 2 meter distancing while on the golf course and in the 

clubhouse.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


